
Hi Phillip

I am a North Curl Curl local and am strongly against the proposed development of a mobile phone tower at the 
Abbott Road Sports fields.

There is significant research to question the underlying health hazards that may exist both short and long term 
and, for this reason alone, I oppose this development. Unless long term studies can unequivocally prove that 
there will be no health hazards with such an installation, I believe it a is a risk not worth taking for our 
community.

Please register my strong objection to this submission.

Best regards,

Haydon Bray

Sent: 19/08/2020 4:17:38 PM
Subject: DA Reference DA2020/0661

Haydon Bray
Global Chief Executive Officer

M: +61 410 553 404
A: Suite 801, 28 Clarke Street,  Crows Nest, NSW 2065 Australia
E: haydon@audienceprecision.com  | W: www.audienceprecision.com

This message and its attachments may contain legally privileged or confidential information. It is intended solely for the named addressee. If you are not the addressee 
indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to the addressee), you may not copy or deliver this message or its attachments to anyone. Rather, you 
should permanently delete this message and its attachments and kindly notify the sender by reply e-mail. Any content of this message and its attachments which does not 
relate to the official business of the sending company must be taken not to have been sent or endorsed by that company or any of its related entities. No warranty is made 
that the e-mail or attachment(s) are free from computer virus or other defect.


